
 

 

                                        Drinking Water Notice 
Unregulated Contaminant Monitoring Rule (UCMR) 

Reporting Requirements 

_________________________________________________________________ 
Large and small public water systems (PWSs) subject to UCMR 5 (i.e., community 
water systems (CWSs) and non-transient non-community water systems 
(NTNCWSs)) are required to notify customers about their UCMR 5 results. 
        
Bedford City Utilities PWS #5247001 collected samples under the U.S. EPA 
Unregulated Contaminants Monitoring Rule (UCMR) for 29 PFAS Compounds and 
Lithium. This monitoring is conducted in compliance with reporting of the data 
requirements to determine what, if any additional compounds may need to be 
regulated in drinking water in the future. We collected samples on 3/6/2023, 
6/12/2023, 9/11/2023, and 12/11/2023 and detected zero contaminates in our 
finished drinking water. However, these compounds are not regulated at this time.  
If you would like to review the results, contact Bedford City Utilities at 812-275-1626 
or email madams@bedford.in.gov 
 _______________________________________________________________  
        
As a Public Water System (PWS), we are required to notify our customers that the 
UCMR results are available (40 CFR 141.207) no later than 12 months after they are 
known. Results are to be delivered to all billing customers each year by July 1 (40 
CFR 141.204[d]).    For more information, please contact the public water system: 
Bedford City Utilities at 812-275-1626. This notice is being sent to you by: Bedford City 
Utilities PWS #5247001 Misty Adams, Utilities Director 
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